
A newsletter for members of the South Barrington Club 

 

Greater Suburban 
2024-2025 Season 2 is on its way. No matches 
February 13th or 14th.  
Valentine’s Day Social - Thursday, February 13  
Tennis 10-11:30am 
Lunch 11:30am-12:30pm 
Please contact Lisa Pearson at lpearson@sbpd.net 
if you would like to sign up. 
 
Adult Tennis 
Men’s In-House 
We are looking for more men who are 2.5+ that 
would like to participate in the Men’s In-House 
league Tuesday/Thursday nights 7-9pm. 
Women’s In-House 
We are looking for more women who are 2.5+ that 
would like to participate in the Women’s In-House 
league Wednesdays 12-1:30pm. 
Please contact Lisa Pearson at lpearson@sbpd.net 
if you would like more information. 
 

Junior Tennis 
Congrats to the DECEMBER players of the month  
Shrihan Kolli (Elite Academy) 
Aisha Parikh (Elite) 
Sloan Anderson (Green Ball) 
Vera Agriel (Orange Ball) 
Penelope Ludwig/Micaela Carocci (Red Ball) 
Cecilia Ludwig/Bianca Carocci (Sponge Ball).  
 
The Winter Session has been off to a busy start for 
all levels of junior tennis. We have been producing 
some strong results during USTA tournament    
competition and Junior Team Tennis (JTT).  
Please contact the Director of Junior Tennis,     
Brandon Dechter, at bdechter@sbpd.net if you 
would like more information. 
 
USTA Junior Tournaments 
Orange Ball - Friday, January 31st  4-6:30pm 
Green Ball - Saturday, February 1st  9am-12pm 
Sign up through www.usta.com.  If you have  
questions, please email Tournament Director     
Patrick Fischer at pfischer@sbpd.net or call         
847-975-3896. 

 
 
 

In-House Spring League 
The In-House Spring League is just around the 
corner! Registration is now open, so don’t miss 
your chance to join the action. For more        
information, feel free to reach out to 
sbrown@sbpd.net. 
 
Tip of the Month 
Struggling to adjust to the colder weather?    
Focus on lengthening your lob patterns to  
maintain control in challenging conditions. 
 
Remember, your shot clock—the timing of when 
to attack or reset—is critical in matches like 
these. Patience is key! Keep working on well-
placed lobs to push your opponents back and 
force errors. Stick to the game plan, and we’ll 
keep stacking up those wins! 

Membership News 
Welcome new club members: Marc Macias    
family, Jawhara Shakeel family, Luke Hajzl family, 
the Bradleys, Anit Sharma Family, Tom Stanley, 
Manmeet Sethi family, Eric Martinson, Chetan   
Patel family, the Kapurs, Bryan West family, Jackie 
Engelking, the Kazis, Niraja Reddy family, Ciro    
Cirrincione, Krupa Patel family, and Carlos Becerra 
family. 
 Rewarded for your Referrals 
We would like to thank  Ana Lee, Rebecca Bruckner, 
Daniel Coogan, Harpreet Vohra, Ashvin Domadia, Bob 
Bardwell, Dhara Patel, and Julie Pastko for referring 
new members to the club.  When you refer a friend, you 
will receive a $40 SBC gift card and two guest passes for 
each new membership you refer.  Student, paddle,  and 
corporate group memberships are not included in our 
referral program.  
 Contact Janet Lundholm at jlundholm@sbpd.net 
for more information on membership services. 

 
 

Interested in Pickleball?  See page 3 for 
winter/spring dates and times. 
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A facility of the South Barrington Park District 

3 Tennis Club Lane, South Barrington, IL  60010 

(847) 381-2570  www.sbpd.net/club 

Pro Shop Deals You Will Love! 
 

• Check out the sale we have on men’s 

and women’s shoes!  Hurry in, limited 

sizes. 

• Join our Buyer’s Club and receive 

25% off all full priced merchandise or 

40% off items already marked 25% 

off. 

Adult Programs 
Chicago Field Museum  Code 8070 
Thursday, January 30th 9am –2:30pm  
 
Valentine Celebration at  Aquaviva Winery   
Code 8075/76  Thursday, February 13th     
11am-1:30pm 
Back by popular demand, we will celebrate 
Valentine’s Day with an awesome lunch at the 
Aquaviva Winery in Maple Park.  It is known 
for its gorgeous Italian décor and fabulous 
food.  Come celebrate “with the girls” or 
bring your “special someone.” 

Please remember to reserve your lanes 
for the indoor pool. 

Back by popular 
demand, Check-in 
BINGO will begin 
February 10th. 
Sign up at the 
club front desk.  
See page 4 for 
more details. 

Early Childhood  
Our annual preschool registration event 
will be held on February 1st. Please see 
page 5 for more details. 

Kids Korner 
Exciting news!  We will be offering 
evening hours every Tuesday starting on 
February 4th from 4-6pm. 

Lost and Found items will be cleaned out on 
the second Thursday of every month. Items not 
claimed by that time will be donated to a local      
donation center. 

A limited number of permanent 

lockers are available for rent.  If 

you are interested in a locker, 

please contact Janet at 

jlundholm@sbpd.net 

Permanent  
Lockers  

Available 

 

Thinking of trying Personal Training but not 
quite sure what it's about? We have an "Intro to 
Personal Training" that will show you the basics. 
If you prefer working out with a buddy (perfect 
for Valentine's Day), we also offer Partner Train-
ing. Stop by the Fitness office for more details or 
contact Denise Gappa at dgappa@ sbpd.net. 
 
Are you looking for a class to really jump start 
your New Year's fitness goals? Our HIIT classes 
are the answer! If you are looking for a way to 
ramp up your workout, be sure and give one a 
try. No reservations are needed, drop in any 
class-- they are FREE to members. 
 
Treat yourself to a  massage after a workout or 
tennis match. Migdalia specializes in sports 
massage and has helped many members with 
various injuries and pain issues. Massage 
helps relax the tissue, increase the flow of blood 
and oxygen, and decreases pain. She also offers 
relaxing spa massage, if you just want to unwind 
and de-stress. 

 





Get Ready for  
B-I-N-G-O! 

February 10th to March 10th 
Sign up at the front desk to participate. 

All you need to do is check-in with your 
key tag or phone app to play! 

When you check-in, you will receive 2 daily numbers. 
Five in a row = BINGO =  an instant prize! 

Plus, all verified winners will be entered into a raffle         
drawing for additional prizes. 




